PUBLIC NOTICE
DURANGO FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

Notice is hereby given pursuant to Section 32-1-207(3)(b), C.R.S., as amended,
that the Board of Directors of the Durango Fire Protection District has adopted an update
to its Service Plan, as described in the Factual Update to Service Plan dated August 22,
2023, which is on file with the District at 142 Sheppard Dr., Durango, CO 81303. The
Factual Update to Service Plan does not contain any “material modifications” of the
Service Plan(s) originally approved by the Board of County Commissioners of La Plata
County and San Juan County, as described in Section 32-1-207(2)(a), C.R.S.

Any action to enjoin the activities described in the Factual Update to Service Plan
as a material departure from the Service Plan(s) must be brought within 45 days from the
date of publication of this notice.

DURANGO FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

By: /y%’\

Tina McCalflum, Secretary

cc:  LaPlata County District Court
Board of County Commissioners of La Plata County
Board of County Commissioners of San Juan County

Published one time on: August 23, 2023
Published in: The Durango Herald



